
 

 
 

CITY OF DUBLIN 
ADDENDUM #3 

BID #24-1118-01 
CONSULTING SERVICES FOR DISASTER RECOVERY AND 

FEMA PUBLIC ASSISTANCE 

 
 
DATE: December 11, 2024 
 
TO:  Consulting Services for Disaster Recovery and  

FEMA Public Assistance Proposers 
 
FROM: David Sawyer, Purchasing Director 
 
SUBJECT: Revisions to the Purpose & Award of Contract  
 
Change: Page 2, Section 1, A. Purpose 
Changed the purpose from a “pre-event contract” to a “contract for current 
disaster response and a pre-event contract”. Additional language in the same 
paragraph has been included and states: “The City of Dublin reserves the right to 
award two separate contracts pursuant to this RFP. One for the current disaster 
response due to the impacts to the local community of Hurricane Helene and 
another for future disaster related events. The City of Dublin also may award one 
contract for both pursuant to this RFP.” 
 
Change: Page 7, Section D, 3. Award of Contract 
Additional language at the end of Section D, 3. Award of the Contract states 
“The City may award multiple contracts pursuant to this RFP”.  
 

Be sure to submit this signed form with your proposal to acknowledge your 

receipt of the addendum. Failure to return signed addendum may result in 

disqualification of proposal. 

 

     
I have read the above change to the original bid and will submit my bid 
accordingly. 

 
Bidder: __________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________  ___________ 
Signature        Date 


